
Congratulations, your college 
acceptance letter is on the way!



In September, the Idaho State Board of Education will notify 
you of the Idaho colleges and universities where you have 
earned placement, based on your GPA and SAT or ACT scores. 
You’ll still need to apply. Starting October 1st, you can visit 
the Next Steps website to send your information to the Idaho 
schools you choose, FOR FREE. In the meantime:

•	 Visit NextSteps.Idaho.gov to learn more about Idaho’s public 
colleges and universities

•	 Track down your EDUID number (ask your counselor) and sign 
up for a personal email address

•	 Submit your FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid)  
as soon possible after it opens October 1.

For more information, visit NextSteps.Idaho.gov 
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